
From: John Wierwille <ewecandoitga@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2024 7:19 PM 
To: ChaQuias M Thornton <ChaQuiasMThornton@pinelakega.net> 
Cc: Brandy Hall <brandyhall@pinelakega.net>; Ned Dagenhard <neddagenhard@pinelakega.net> 
Subject: Re: Response Needed - Sheep Clean Up Project 

 
Hey All,  
 
Good evening. 
 
We set up the fences, water supply, signs, and placed the sheep on the inner berm 
today.  We brought a LOT of mamas and babies thinking the residents might like that for the 
holiday season.  If it is possible, please post this in your weekly email blast: 
 
The sheep continue to work on the dam and creek ledge.  Contractors will start coppicing 
the alder trees and removing more invasive trees and shrubs from the dam bank on 
Monday, April 8, weather permitting.  All debris will be chipped to the bank and spread 
evenly.   
 
Other sheep have also started working on the inner berm area.  They will be there for the 
next several weeks. 
 
Please continue to be patient while we prepare these areas for return to public use with a 
goal of May 1st. 
 
And remember, text the shepherd first if you have any concerns or questions. 
 
Peace to you all. 
 
John 
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